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EVENT REPORT 

 

SRI HAYAGRIVA POOJA  

On 27 January 2018 

 

VCCA was officially launched by Vishva Hindu Parishad of Australia (SA Chapter) on 

9th September 2017 at the 6th Australian National Hindu Conference, held in 

Adelaide. It’s been an honour to VHP-SA team for getting an opportunity to serve the 

community and protect Sanaatana Dharma in yet another way.  

The Objective of VCCA is to preserve Sanatana Dharma and its principles and to 

successfully communicate them to the next generation for their practice. This can be 

achieved by performing religious worships, training on Vedic knowledge and the 

Hindu Dharma. In this endeavor, VCCA conducts classes on Shlokas, Veda Mantras 

to all age groups to achieve the goal. 

VCCA (SA) organized Shri Hayagriva Pooja prior to the start of the academic year 

2018 as the first Annual Event of VCCA Adelaide. 

Shri Hayagriva Pooja held on 27th Jan 2018, Saturday at Sri Ganesha Temple, 

Oaklands Park, SA 5046 from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm. 

Shri Subramanyam Ramarathinam, Chief Coordinator, VCCA (NSW), came to 

Adelaide and guided the VCCA (SA) team through the Pooja. 

The event started with Ganapathy Pooja followed by Maha Sankalpam, Varuna 

Kalasa Aavaahanam, Punyahavaachanam and Shodacha Upachaara Pooja. All 

devotees chanted the Lord Hayagriva Ashtothram after our Guruji while performing 

Archana to Bhagavan Hayagriva with flowers. 

More than 60 devotees from all age groups, most of them being children, 

participated in this auspicious event and followed the pooja vidhi. 



Our VCCA (SA) children chanted shlokas at the end of the Pooja. These children have 

been learning Vedic chanting at Saturday and Monday evening classes run by VCCA 

(SA). 

The pooja finished with Rajaupachaaram, Aarathi and distribution of theertham, 

prasadam , fruits and flowers to all devotees. 

This was the first ever Hayagriva pooja event in South Australia and it was successful 

with the blessings of the Bhagavan, guru parampara and our VCCA seniors.  

Bhagwan Hayagriva pooja would be conducted every year by VCCA (SA) as an annual 

event in Adelaide. 

We thank and acknowledge the support and contributions of: 

 Lord Ganesha Temple Committee for providing the space and required 

materials for conducting this event 

 Women volunteers of VHP for preparing wonderful prasadham for the 

devotees 

 And all the devotees in South Australia for their whole hearted participation in 

this blessed event. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Shri Balaji Krishnamurthy  
VCCA (SA) Coordinator 
0469 312 029 
Balaji@vhp.org.au  
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